Kirk Allen

From: Windy_Lash@isp.state.il.us

Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 2:34 PM
To: kirk@edgarcountywatchdogs.com
Subject: Re: lllegal Gun Sales
Attachments: Cox Policy Creation.pdf

Mr. Allen,

Thank you for all of your emails, documents, and information. | am not at liberty to say whether or not there is an
investigation.

Respectfully,

Sergeant Windy Lash #5210
[llinois State Police

Zone 5 Investigations

2125 S. First Street
Champaign, IL 61820
Office: (217) 278-5000

Fax: (217) 278-5005

Cell:  (217) 552-9038

From: <kirk@edgarcountywatchdogs.com>
To: Windy_Lash@isp.state.il.us,

Date: 03/10/2014 01:12 PM

Subject: Illegal Gun Sales

Sgt. Lash,

Additional documentation from a recent FOIA to the Coles County Sheriff?s
office. First they told me they were GRANTED PERMISSION to sell/trade
guns and when asked for documentation granting that permission they state
the sheriff creates policy.

As you know, elected officials can?t create policy in direct contradiction
to state law.

The sheriff has been telling people that our efforts are political and

mean nothing. Asyou can read in this article, this has nothing to do

with politics and everything about compliance with the law and enforcement

of the law.
http://edgarcountywatchdogs.com/2012/04/fast-and-furious-edgar-county-style/

We provided all the documentation on the illegal gun sales in that article
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to our current sheriff, who in turn provided it to ISP and NOTHING was
ever investigated.

Is the current information | have provided being investigated? If not,

can you please provide me with a reason why not? | ask because | have
been told zone 5 won?t touch this matter, especially because it deals with
a County Sheriff. | pray that is not the case and still believe we have a
system of laws that are above the good old boy system and code of silence
garbage we read so much about when it comes to law enforcement.

If this is being investigated is it possible to get a case number that has
been assigned to it?

Thanks
Kirk Allen
217-508-0564



